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Summary: This is a follow up letter from the Adult Services Scrutiny Performance Panel 
to the Cabinet Member for Care, Health and Ageing Well following the meeting of the 
Panel on 24 September 2019. It covers Supported Living Developments. 

 
 
Dear Cllr Child 
 
The Panel met on 24 September to receive a briefing on Supported Living Developments 
for Mental Health and Learning Disability Services and I wrote to you following that 
meeting.  
 
Since then I have received further correspondence from a parent carer, who attended 
one of the informal events held prior to the panel meeting, seeking some clarification.  I 
am therefore writing to you on their behalf. 
 
They have asked for, and I quote, “clarification of work which has been mentioned in 
recent meetings with parents about the re-tendering of supported living services.  This 
relates, as I understand it, to work being or to be carried out by Western Bay (or the 
West Glamorgan Regional Partnership as it may now be called).  I am afraid I do not 
have much information about this work but I believe it involves, in some way, reviews of 
care plans for people in supported living arrangements (like my son) which is linked in 
some way to the retendering process.  What I would like to know is more precisely what 
this work involves, what the outcomes of the work would be and how this might affect 
the people involved and whether this work will involve parents and the individuals 
themselves.” 
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Your Response 
 
Please provide a written response by Monday 11 November 2019 for me to pass on.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
PETER BLACK 
CONVENER, ADULT SERVICES SCRUTINY PANEL 
CLLR.PETER.BLACK@SWANSEA.GOV.UK 
     

 

mailto:CLLR.PETER.BLACK@SWANSEA.GOV.UK

	 Llythyr at Aelod y Cabinet Dilynol

